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March 13, 2012 
 
Senator Mary Ann Salmon, Senate Co-Chair 
Representative Tommy Lee Baker, House Co-Chair 
Arkansas Legislative Council 
315 State Capitol 
Little Rock, AR  72201 
 
Dear  Senator Salmon and Representative Baker: 
 

The Arkansas Lottery Commission Legislative Oversight Committee met Tuesday, March 13, 2011, at 
1:30 p.m., in Room B, at the Big Mac Building, Little Rock, Arkansas. 
 
 
The Committee heard first a request from Lottery Commission Chairman Dianne Lamberth for approval of a 
special salary allowance of $23,397 for incoming Director Bishop Woosley, in excess of his base salary of 
$141, 603.  The Committee approved the request without objection.   
 
W. Bishop Woosley, the newly appointed Director of the Lottery Commission, gave a brief report on Lottery 
revenues and gaming operations in February 2012 and took questions from the membership.  Mr. Woosley 
also reported that $222 million in net revenues have been generated by the Lottery for Academic Challenge 
Scholarships since Fall 2009. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sen. Johnny Key      Rep. Mark Perry 
ALCLOC Senate Co-Chair                                         ALCLOC House Co-Chair 
 
 


